
Dear Second Grade Families,

The new school year is fast approaching and we are looking forward to working with your family! Please
review the list of supplies that your child will need for the first day of school. Kindly label each item with
your child’s name.

❖ Backpack: Your child’s backpack should be large enough to carry a snack bag, folders,
notebooks, and pencil pouch. Please keep other items at home so they are not misplaced at
school. Backpacks with wheels are not permitted at Eastlake School.

❖ Snack Bag: Your child will need a small, healthy snack each day (pretzels, popcorn, vegetables,
cereal bars, yogurt, fruit, crackers) A drink ( juice, milk, or water) is optional. Please store the
provided snack in a separate bag from your child’s lunch.

❖ 2 Face Masks and Storage Bag: Students are required to wear a face mask all day. Please review
the district guidelines for information on appropriate face coverings. Place a small Ziplock bag in
your child’s backpack, labeled with their name, for your child to store their face mask in while they
are eating. Please provide a second mask in your child’s backpack in case their mask gets dirty.

❖ 1 Spiral 1-Subject Notebook: These will stay in your child’s desk.
❖ 1 Plastic Folder: This will stay in your child’s desk.
❖ 1 Pencil Pouch: This will stay in your child’s desk.
❖ 2 Boxes of Ticonderoga #2 Pencils: Please place four sharpened pencils in the pencil pouch.

Extra pencils can be kept at home until they are needed.
❖ Scissors: Child-safe scissors, please. Please keep this item in the pencil pouch.
❖ 1 Box of Crayola Colored Pencils: 12 count. Please keep this item in the pencil pouch.
❖ 1 Box of Crayola Crayons: 24-count. Please keep this item in the pencil pouch.
❖ 4 Paper Mate Medium Point Flair Pens: Two black, one blue and one red, please. Please

keep this item in the pencil pouch.
❖ Elmer’s Glue Sticks: 4-count. Please keep one glue stick in the pencil pouch. Extra glue

sticks can be kept at home until they are needed.
❖ 1 Pair of Headphones and Storage Bag: Students will need headphones (no earbuds, please)

for technology use in the classroom and at home. Please store them in a labeled Ziplock bag.
❖ Hand Sanitizer: Please send in a small, personal-sized bottle of hand sanitizer, preferably one

with a snap top (not a pump). This will be kept in the pencil pouch for use throughout the day.
❖ Lysol/Clorox Wipes (optional): This will be stored in our classroom for daily use.

Enjoy the rest of your summer! We look forward to an exciting year ahead!

Sincerely, The Second Grade Teachers


